STUDENTS FROM WAKO UNIVERSITY JAPAN
VISIT BUSINESS & ECONOMICS SCHOOL
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The Business & Economics School recently received
international visitors from Japan i.e. students from Wako
University, Japan visited the school for the second time after a
successful visit last year. The group which consisted of 17
students - postgraduate and undergraduate students together
with two professors were well received by the whole community
of Business & Economics School. In conjunction with the visit, the
students from both universities organized a 4th WAKO - UMS
Seminar which saw the presentation of a few research papers by
several expert professors of both universities. Prof. Iwao Kato
during his retorts said that the good ties between the two
universities has been established since the first visit by a group of
Japanese students to Business & Economics School in 2004.






